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Select Contemporary and Vintage Photography

Straight Talk on Collecting Photography

Building a Collection:
Our Personal Story
Part 11

This week we are continuing our series on collecting photography. We have produced
a series of videos along with added illustrations and handouts that can be viewed
weekly on our website. We hope to cover many aspects that we feel are important to
both beginning and seasoned collectors. The topics for the videos are a result of many
conversations we have had in our gallery with visitors over the past forty years.

Over the years so many of you have asked us about our personal collection. This
week we share with you another one of the themes that run through our collection,
which concentrates on making photographs rather than taking photographs. This
aspect of our collection was inspired by Minor White's work and teachings where he
verbalizes, "We don't photograph things for what they are, but for what else they are.”

In this week's video David explains the importance and benefits of building a

personal collection and how it can enhance your day-to-day life and those around vyou,
both at home and in your community. Y our collection is a reflection of who you are
and can serve as your legacy.

The Elements
Extended to May 1, 2021

To appreciate the beauty of a snowflake it 1s
necessary to stand out in the cold.
-Aristotle

To view the exhibition please visit our website.

Wang Wusheng (b. 1945)
Mt. Huangshan (21), 1991

Paul Caponigro (b. 1932)
Revere Beach Sand, 1958

Walter Chappell (1925 - 2000)
Untitled, 1972

Eliot Porter (1901 - 1990)
Waterfall, Supai, Arizona, 1940

We have updated our website and created a new section for Works by Various Artists.

This page includes a wonderful variety of photographs. We will be posting new
inventory on this page as it arrives at the gallery.

We again want to thank you for the feedback and wonderful responses. Your emails
and calls mean the world to us and continue to motivate.

Many of you have also asked about accessing our previous emails. We have added a

new page on our website entitled “History of Photography™ . All our past and future
weekly mailings will be located there for viewing. Please feel free to share them and

encourage interested parties to join our mailing list under “contact™ .

Thank vou, please stay safe, healthy, productive, and involved.

Please visit our website www.photographydealers.com to view our current
inventory.




